Dear Cllr. X,
I hope this finds you safe and well. I am contacting you in relation to a matter which is of the utmost importance to me and my family - and indeed, others with a connection to epilepsy across our community. 
I note with interest that councils across the country have recently passed motions supporting key advocacy issues that Epilepsy Ireland have campaigned on for years.
The motions have focussed on the provision of Free Travel for people with epilepsy and the extension of Reasonable Accommodations in state exams for students with epilepsy. They follow on from a recent submission Epilepsy Ireland made to the Oireachtas Committee on Disability Matters on these two longstanding issues.  You can read more on that HERE which will go into brief detail about the impact of these matters.
As a supporter of Epilepsy Ireland, I am asking you to consider submitting a similar motion to our county council on behalf of the members of our community who live with this condition. I have included draft wording below for your attention:
That X County/City Council supports the campaign of Epilepsy Ireland to address long-standing issues that continue to impact on people with epilepsy and their families in Ireland today, namely: 
1. Access to Free Travel. 
2. Provision of Reasonable Accommodations for State Examinations for students with epilepsy.
The Motion, if agreed, to be then sent to the Minister for Health, Stephen Donnelly TD, Minister for Social Protection, Heather Humphreys TD, Minister for Education, Norma Foley TD, Michael Moynihan TD (Chair, Oireachtas Committee on Disability Matters) and to other local authorities for correspondence purposes. 
I believe that the passing of such a motion would draw attention to these very important issues and hopefully, act as a catalyst for Government action on same. 
I would very much appreciate if you could let me know your thoughts/ plans on this.  Thank you for your time and I look forward to hearing from you. 
Best,

